

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

26th April 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

## **Careers Fair**



Dear Y5 and Y6 parents and carers,

We are delighted to inform you that children in Y5 and Y6 will take part in a Careers Fair on the afternoon of Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> April. Following a survey of the children, to find out which Career pathways they have a special interest in, we are pleased to be able to offer a wide range of professions for them to explore. Presentations at the Careers Fair range from, Veterinary surgeon to Aircraft Engineer; from Computer web designer to Film Producer and many more. We hope that the children find this both interesting and informative for their futures; offering aspirational goals and the knowledge or skills needed about how to get there.

We would like to thank our parents and external guests who are supporting the Careers Fair by giving up their valuable time to talk to our youngsters and without which we would not be able to host such a beneficial event.

If you would like to know any more about the event or could offer similar assistance on another occasion, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We look forward to what promises to be an exciting and educational experience for all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher







